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Christmas 2023  

 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish all of our students and families a truly 

wonderful Christmas, filled with peace, joy and love. Thank you for your support and 

trust always.  

I know you will join with me in saying ‘Well Done’ to all of our staff members, in 

collectively ensuring Scoil Iósaif Naofa is a safe and happy environment for your 

children.   

We have had a very successful first term, culminating in our Christmas 

performances. They were outstanding, including 5 Christmas plays, a senior carol 

service performance in the Galway Clinic and a carol service for parents in the 

church. In Scoil Iósaif Naofa we strive to provide a varied and engaging curriculum.  

We pride ourselves in our efforts to ensure each and every child is included and 

supported, that they feel respected and valued and most of all, we believe that 

feeling safe and happy is the true recipe for all to learn and thrive. We look forward 

to combining the wonderful values and traditions of both Scoil Iósaif Naofa and Scoil 

Mhuire over the coming years ahead.   

A special word of thanks to the Parents Association and Board of Management for 

their unending support as always.  

-Please visit our facebook page and website to see photographs and videos of our 

Christmas performances.  
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A few final notices 
 
**The community Feis na nÓg will once again take place on Sunday 10th March.  
Further information will be sent in the new year.  
 
**Cinema trip on Thursday – High Vis and rain jacket please – permission must be given on Aladdin. 
 

 
 
Creative Cluster  
As part of our Creative Cluster Programme, we have some exciting Art Projects planned for 
the New Year. We are hoping to use recycled materials in some of the projects. If possible, 
could you please collect the plastic lids only of boxes of chocolates, for example 
'Celebrations, Roses, Quality Street and Heroes'. We are hoping to continue collecting plastic 
bottle caps also. 
Thanks for all your continued support. 
The Creative Cluster Team. 
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